
 

21st December 2016 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greenway Christmas Fair 
Thank you for all your support in making this year’s fair so successful.  It raised over 
£3600; a tremendous achievement.  It takes a lot of time and dedication to plan such 
a big event and it would not have happened without the co-chairs of the GSA Sarah 
Wiggs and Helena Parr, supported by the Christmas committee. Well done – you 
know who you are! 
 
Carol Concert/Foundation Stage Nativity 
We were intensely proud of all our children’s achievements last week and many of 
these were show-cased at the carol concert and nativity. Our youngest children 
showed just how much they have grown in confidence this term, through their 
delightful singing, acting and dancing. The musical performances at the carol concert 
were equally impressive and our oldest children read the Christmas story confidently 
and clearly to a packed church. The combined collections from these events raised 
over £340, to be split between the church and our nominated charity: the NSPCC.  
 
Christmas discos 
The discos raised a further £350. Again, many thanks to the GSA committee and 
parent helpers who organised and ran these. 
 
Christmas lunch 
The kitchen staff prepared a record number of delicious Christmas lunches this year 
and it was a lovely way to round off the term. Well done to school cook Hayley and 
her hard-working team. 
 
Dates for your diary 
Lincolnsfield information evening for Y4 parents…..…Wednesday 11th January 7pm 
Letton information evening for Y6 parents……….………..Tuesday 31st January 7pm 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Christmas and New 
Year and I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 5th January. 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 


